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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2011 8:31 AM
To: 'Elena Manzo'
Subject: RO2996: 316 38th Street, Oakland

Elena, 
 
Based on your request, the schedule for work plan submittal for case RO2996 is extended to March 24, 2011. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 
 

From: Elena Manzo [mailto:emanzo@somaenv.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 18, 2011 8:47 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: 316 38th Street, Oakland 
 
Dear Jerry, 
 
As you know we are working on a workplan for above site (due to you on February 24th). We visited the site 
and it appears that the easiest way (due to access limitations) to delineate the up gradient extent of 
contamination would be from the Glovatorium property (at the property boundary).  
 
The site lawyers are trying to arrange for the site access, just to be sure that if we propose something it will be 
executable in the future. At this time, it looks like it might take some time to secure such agreement; therefore, 
we would like to request a 1-month extension for the workplan submittal. 
 
Thank  you very much for your time. 
 
Elena K. Manzo 
Principal Scientist 
SOMA Environmental Engineering, Inc. 
925-734-6400 (Phone) 
925-734-6401 (Fax) 
www.somaenv.com 
 
 
 
 


